Dear,
Hi! I want to tell you about an exciting event coming up at my school, Cherry Crest Elementary. We are having a Read-a-thon! My whole school will spend November 22 - 26, 2023 doing as much reading as we can, and we will be raising money for our school to fund academic support, enrichment activities, community building and more! I have thought carefully about how much reading I will try to do that week, and I am setting my goal at minutes for the week. I might even read more than that!
Do you think you could sponsor me in the Read-a-thon? You could sponsor me by the minute (10 cents/minute? \$1/minute? It's up to you!), or you could sponsor me for a flat amount for the week. Once the Read-a-thon is over, I will let you know how much reading I did.
All the money we raise will help maintain important programs that benefit every student at Cherry Crest Elementary – including me!!
What do you say? Can you help me with my Read-a-thon this year?
Thanks,